

Charles Dickens School of English – Final Exam

CHILDREN IV

Read and complete the fact files.



Camels are mammals. They are big and brown. They have got four legs and a long tail. They haven't got big eyes, but they have got a big mouth. They live in the desert and they like plants and fruit. They can run but they can't swim.



Animal: camels

Description:

Habitat: desert

Diet:

Abilities:



Parrots are tropical birds. They live in warm areas. They have got two short legs and two small eyes. They are colourful: red, green, blue, yellow, etc. They like plants and fruit. They can talk and sing.



Animal:

Description:

Habitat: warm areas

Diet:

Abilities: talk and sing

Look, read and number. Complete using CAN / CAN'T.



1

- ☐ ski.
- ☐ ride a bike.
- ☐ swim.
- ☐ dance.
- ☐ play the guitar.
- ☐ play tennis.



6



2



3



4



5

Read and write: Dr PETER and / or Dr SAM.



Hi! I'm Peter. I'm a vet at the Eco Zoo. I get up at half past seven every day and I have breakfast at home. I go to the Eco Zoo by car. My favourite animal at the Eco Zoo is the camel.

On Saturday and Sunday I don't work. I play music with my friends. We've got a rock band. I can't play the drums, but I can play the guitar very well.

Hello! I'm Sam and I'm a vet. I work at a clinic in my city. I get up at seven o'clock on Monday and Tuesday and I get up at half past seven on Wednesday, Thursday, Friday and Saturday. I have tea and toast for breakfast at home. I go to the clinic by bus. My favourite animal is the parrot.

I don't work on Sunday. I listen to music and cook with my family. I can't swim or play a musical instrument, but I can play basketball very well.



1 He gets up at 7.00 on Monday.

.....

2 He has breakfast at home.

.....

3 He goes to work by car.

.....

4 His favourite animal can talk.

.....

5 He doesn't work on Saturday.

.....

6 He likes music.

.....

7 He can play a musical instrument.

.....

8 He can cook.

.....

05 Listen and circle.



1 He's a **police officer** / **waiter**.

2 He **can** / **can't** ski.

3 She's **Maggie** / **Mary**.

4 She works in a **hospital** / **restaurant**.



Read and write T for True or F for False.

A PERSON I ADMIRE

This is my brother Pablo. He's a teacher. He gets up very early, at 6 o'clock. He has coffee for breakfast and he goes to work. He works at a school. He doesn't go to work by car, he goes by bus. He likes reading stories to the children.

In the afternoon, he watches TV and listens to music. He can't play the guitar, but he can play the drums.



TRUE FALSE

1. Pablo is a teacher. ☐ ☐
2. He has breakfast at home. ☐ ☐
3. He goes to work by car. ☐ ☐
4. He doesn't work in the afternoon. ☐ ☐
5. He can't play musical instruments. ☐ ☐

Read and tick.

- 1 Where do you work, Peter?
 - a) At the Eco Zoo. ☐
 - b) In the morning. ☐
- 2 Are there monkeys at the Eco Zoo?
 - a) Yes, it's brown. ☐
 - b) Yes, there are. ☐
- 3 How many monkeys are there?
 - a) Eight. ☐
 - b) Tall and big. ☐
- 4 What time do you get up on Sunday, Sam?
 - a) In the afternoon. ☐
 - b) At nine o'clock. ☐
- 5 Can you play the guitar?
 - a) No, I can't. ☐
 - b) No, she can't. ☐

Look, read and write.



Hi, I'm Guadalupe. I live in Buenos Aires, Argentina.
 This is a picture of my Lourdes.
 She can swim very well. is in a team.
 Swimming is a very popular sport in Argentina, but I
 like it. I prefer tennis. I can play
 very well. I
 basketball, too. I play with my friends after

don't like she sister school tennis

Look, read and match.

1



MARTINA

My name is Martina. I
 ride a bike every Sunday.

2



TOBIAS

I'm Tobias. I can
 use a computer. I love
 computers!

3



LUCIA AND PEDRO

We are Lucia and Pedro.
 We can't play the guitar
 but we can play the piano.



Look, read and match.

1



2



3



4



5



6



housewife

doctor

vet

waiter

police officer

shop assistant